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We are very quickly getting to the end of the term, 
and the year, and still so much going on! It is such a 
wonderful time of the year and so many nice events 
to enjoy! 
 

We continue to think of our wonderful Mrs Deb 
Aselford who is recovering from a car accident two 
weeks ago. Deb assures as she will be back soon, 
but it is taking some time for her to get back to full 
mobility. Hopefully, a few more physio 
appointments, and she’ll be good as new! We have 
Rachel Le Vavasseure in the office who is doing a 
great job of minding the shop while Deb is away 
and we thank her for being available this week. 
 

The construction of the COLA has now been 
completed and we are now just waiting for the 
asphalt to be laid. It is a fabulous space and we are 
looking forward to being able to use within the next 
couple of weeks. 
 

The painting of A Block continues and it is looking 
beautiful. Just a reminder that the students may 
need to vacate their classrooms during this time as 
the paint smell is strong.  
 

It is important for the students travelling to and from 
school by bus to have an OPAL card with them 
every day. Please let us know if you are having any 
difficulties with the online process of applying for 
cards.  
 
We are all looking forward to the Science Fair 
tomorrow and finding out more about our local area. 
What a great opportunity for students to extend their 
understanding of the scientific process and display 
the findings of their investigations.  
 

Please make sure you have marked dates on your 
calendars as there are many exciting events to 
enjoy at this end of the year!  
 

Diana Aitken 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Important Dates  

November 17 Asquith High Schools Experience Days 

November 18 Science Fair 

November 24 Interschool visit Cessnock West 5/6I 

November 25 NBHS “Circus” incursion 

December 7 End of Year Concert 5.30 start 

December 12 Year 6 Dinner 

December 14 Presentation day 9.30 start 

December 15 Milson Island 

December 16 Last day of Term 4
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 K-6 Assembly  28/10/16  
   
1/KA Merit Awards  James M, Max B  
 Student of the Week James P, Hussain V 
     
 
1/ 2T Merit Awards  Jack F, Ember C 
  
             Student of the Week Sarah J  
    
 
3/4S Merit Awards  Lewis, Ella T  
 Student  of the Week   Gus W 
  
 
5/6I Merit Awards  Leif D, Rory G  
 Student  of the Week Amelia T 
    
 
Tidy Bag Award   5/6 I   
 
Library Awards:  James P, Alexandra M,      
    Meghan M, Kayla H, Audrey T                       
 
 
Happy Birthday:  Ronan, Lily, Mia, Tess,    
    Amelie, Amelia T, Amellia B, 
    Sammy, Tanna   
      

 K-6 Assembly  11/11/16  
   
1/KA Merit Awards  Olivia A, Jazmin H  
 Student of the Week Arlo M  
     
 
1/ 2T Merit Awards  Lachlan, Leo W   
             Student of the Week Meghan M   
    
 
3/4S Merit Awards  Theo T, Elliott  
 Student  of the Week Zephyr H     
  
 
5/6I Merit Awards  Ruben B, Katie  
 Student  of the Week Maddie R 
    
 
Tidy Bag Award   1/K A  
 
Library Awards:       Jazmin H, Sarah J, Harry,  
    Ruben B                     
 
   
Happy Birthday:  Oliver B, James M,       
    Hussain V, Amellia B 
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This Friday, November 18, the students will be holding a Science Fair.  
All students will be presenting their latest findings, through science, in their local area.  
Parents are welcome to attend on the day.  
The fair will commence at 12:00pm and 
conclude at 1:00pm.  
Students will be evaluating their fellow 
students’ experiments this year and parents are 
welcome to join the fun! 
See you under the microscope! 
 
Mr Paul Teunis 

Brooklyn Public Science 

 

 

 

Thank you to the families who bought a new book for our library at the Book Fair. 

Those books have been sent home today for those families to enjoy before going onto 
the library shelves. 

Next Wednesday 23 November will be the last week that 
books can be borrowed for this year. 

We ask that all books be returned to the library on 
Wednesday 30 November. 

The Department of Education require that we complete a 
stock take at the end of each school year. 

 

From the Library Shelves 


